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Watkins, Emma (Agency)

From: Cllr Ian Perry < >
Sent: 17 January 2021 20:20
To: Thomas, Peter DJ
Cc: Watkins, Emma (Agency)
Subject: St Nicholas Conservation Area

Categories: Matters Arising for 21.01.21

Dear Peter, 

The final proposal for St Nicholas CIW School goes for determination on Thursday.  I am greatly concerned 
that the proposal includes footways on land owned by the Community Council, at the heart of the 
Conservation Area, the Village Green in front of the church.  Three crossings would also be painted onto the 
street  hahahahaha!!!!  When I stop laughing, I realise that this is supposed to be a professional document 
making a case for changes in the real world.  This information is on pages 26-28 of the document for the 
Planning Committee meeting on January 21. 

Please would you take a serious look at the proposed footways and crossings in the area around the Village 
Green.  Footways consisting of concrete slabs, or a bitumen surface, would appear totally inappropriate.  I 
am sure that the community would appreciate your opinion submitted to the planning consultation on this 
matter.  Many residents believe the proposals would be desecration of our Conservation Area.

Best regards, 

Ian

Chair - St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council 


